
 

 

 

 

 

28th July 2023. 

 

The Director General 

ESAMI 

Arusha. 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

RE: RECOMMENDATIONS FOR NTWA LAWRENCE MWANDEMANI 

 
Kindly refer the above captured subject. 

I am one of the Masters graduate intake 28 for ESAMI. I have known and engaged with Mr. 

Ntwa L. Mwandemani in several profession matters as he pursues his banking career, and 

the experience was noticeable great. 

This letter is to recommend for admission for a master in Business Administration at your 

Institute as same will be an anchor in his carrier growth as it aligns with his current role and 

future goals. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me in case you need more support, I will be happy to be of 

assistance to you. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Carolyne Mziray Mshighati 

Managing Director – Agrocan Tanzania Co ltd. 


